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Upcoming Events: 

 
 

Week 5 & 6 
 

 Monday– K-6 
 Tuesday– K-6 
 Wednesday– K-6 
 Thursday– K-6 
 Friday–  K-6 

 
 
 
 

 
Please Return: 

 
Canteen Orders 

 
 

Online Forms 
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It was wonderful to see the smiling faces of our students 
over the last two weeks. During the week the media 
announced that schools will be returning to fulltime 
schooling as of Week 5, Monday 25th May. I would like to 
acknowledge that school staffing heard of this 
announcement at the same time you, our community were 
advised. This has required adjustments to planned learning, 
but it will mean our students will be back to regular 
schooling. This will also mean that if your child is not in 
attendance, our attendance policy will be back in effect and 
communication will be sent via SMS requesting clarification 
for non attendance.  
 
As stated, Phase 3 will begin on Monday 25th May. This 
means we will be back to school five days and for all 
students. No online learning will take place from Monday 
25th May. This also means parents can enter the school site, 
but must maintain social distancing and not loiter around for 
conversations with other families. 
 
 
A poster has been attached to the newsletter outlining the 
managed return to school for Phase 3. 
 
Our school bus continues to operate as normal. They follow 
the same route and pick up and drop off any students who 
are on that route. 
 
A reminder that if your child is unwell, whether it be a cold 
or flu, unwell tummy or any other illness, please be cautious 
and keep your child at home. 
 
Our school canteen will be able to operate as of Week 5. 
 
Our Semester 1 reporting will look different to previous 
years. We have been advised that the A-E reporting scale 
will not be included on this semester report. The format 
contains a simplified description of learning which covers 
both at home and at school. Reading, writing and 
mathematical concepts involving number and word problems 
will be reported on. We will consult with the P&C once our 
template has been created, but it is likely that the reports 
will be sent home early in Term 3. Our normal 3 way 
conferences will be pushed back to the end of Term 3. 
 
 
Have a safe fortnight 

Mrs Bultitude & Staff 
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Glen William Public School 

Important:  Reminder for Monday 
 
All students are reminded to return to school 
with all books, booklets, textbooks and pencil 
case. 
 
Please return your school laptop AND charger. 
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring that your 
child/ren is organised for face-to-face learning 
starting Monday 25/5/2020, Week 5. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Premier’s Reading Challenge 
There have been important updates to the 2020 
PRC  rules to help all students meet the 
Challenge requirements this year. Ms Cooper 
sent home information last week regarding rules 
and how to log onto the system. The Challenge 
will close on Friday 28th August. 
 
2021 School Enrolment 
We are currently taking enrolments for 2021. If 
you would like to enrol your child please contact 
the school office for an enrolment pack to be 
emailed or mailed home. 
 
Sensory Garden 
Over the past few months we have been working 
on the implementation of the Sensory Garden. 
We have the car track, the two musical 
instruments, hedging and planting of herbs to 
engage our sense of smell. We will see the 
competition of this project with the addition of a 
small deck for seating and a small footbridge. 
This project would not of been possible without 
the assistance of the Local Schools Community 
Fund Project. On behalf of our school community 
I would like to extend thanks for the opportunity 
to apply for the grant and I look forward to 
being able to officially open the garden in the 
near future. 
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Teacher Position 
During the final weeks of Term 1, the school 
held interviews for the permanent position of 
a classroom teacher. I can advise that Mrs 
Hurney was successful in this merit selection 
and would like to congratulate her. 
 
Winter Uniforms 
A reminder that the new school shirt is in 
stock and students should be wearing full 
school uniform.  
Monday– Sports Uniform (Sports shirt and 
blue tracksuit pants/shorts) 
Tuesday-Friday– Sky blue polo or new school 
shirt with blue tracksuit pants/blue tights or 
long grey pants. 
 
Year 6 may wear their Year 6 shirts on a Fri-
day. 
 
 

Canteen 
Our school canteen can now operate as per 
normal health guidelines. Thank you to those 
who have offered their time. 

News From The P&C 
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Library - 
Remember your Library Bag on the day you are 
scheduled for face to face learning. 

The next P & C meeting will be advised. 
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Chocolate Brownies 

By Carla 

Working From Home! 
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Working From Home! 



 

 



 

 

 
 

              
 
With schools returning to full on campus learning from Monday 25th May, Shelton’s Bus Service 
will continue to operate all school services.  
 
We wish to assure you we are taking the following measures to ensure the safety of all students 
and drivers. 
 
Under the guidance of Transport for NSW the following guidelines will be implemented. 
 

 Social distancing measures do Not apply to dedicated school services, but where 
possible we endeavour to support physical distancing. 

 No school student will be left behind 

 The front seats will continue to be an exclusion zone for students to maintain a 1.5m 
physical distance from bus drivers 

 All frequently touched surfaces within the bus are being cleaned and sanitised morning 
and afternoon 

 We ask that there is No eating or drinking on school bus services unless for medical 
reasons 

 Parents and careers should not send children on school bus services if they are 
displaying any symptoms of being unwell. 

 Students should follow good hygiene practices 
 
Parents and careers requiring any additional information regarding social distancing on school 
buses should go to “Transport News” page on the transportnsw.info website where they can find 
“Travel information for students returning to school” 
 
We thank you for your cooperation in these unprecedented times and please feel free to contact 
us if you have any questions or concerns 
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